
Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

AHR 2023 Response
2 messages

Tamme Bishop <tammekb@gmail.com> Thu, Dec 19, 2024 at 8:49 AM
To: "Zuber - DNR, Rob" <rob.zuber@state.co.us>

Good morning Rob. I do not know what I was thinking when I asked for an extension until December 31.  I will not be
working very much over the Christmas and New Years holiday. Could we please extend the decision deadline until
January 15, 2025?

Tamme Bishop, P.E.
JE Stover & Associates, Inc.
970-245-4101

Zuber - DNR, Rob <rob.zuber@state.co.us> Thu, Dec 19, 2024 at 9:20 AM
To: Tamme Bishop <tammekb@gmail.com>

Yes, that is fine, Tamme.  I will extend it again to 1/15/2025.

Happy Holidays!

Rob Zuber, P.E.
Environmental Protection Specialist
Active Mines Program

Phone: 720.601.2276  |  Fax: 303.832.8106
Physical Address:
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO  80203
Address for FedEx or UPS:
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety, Room 215
1001 East 62nd Avenue
Denver, CO  80216
rob.zuber@state.co.us  |  http://drms.colorado.gov
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